
Caps  for  Kids  collection
under way
Attention all you crafty folk who sew, knit and crotchet. The
23rd annual Caps for Kids collection is under way.

The South Lake Tahoe Parks and Recreation Department is the
place to drop off all of your handmade goodies – booties,
hats,  scarves  and  mittens  are  wanted  —  for  holiday
distribution. All of the donated “caps” will be given to local
children this holiday season through Christmas Cheer.

For timely distribution, “caps” should be dropped off at the
Recreation Complex, 1180 Rufus Allen Blvd., by Dec. 3, 2010.
Please include a note with your name and address.

Need  an  easy  crotchet  or  knitting  pattern?  Drop  by  the
Recreation Complex or call (530) 542.6056 to have one sent to
you.
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